
An Important Announcement from Spotted Eagle, Inc.
September 22, 2023

The Spotted Eagle Board of Directors announces that Dr. Brad Kroupa has resigned his position as

Executive Director, effective September 29, 2023. The Board would like to acknowledge his leadership,

contributions, and unwavering commitment to our mission and community during his time with Spotted

Eagle. We are extremely grateful for Dr. Kroupa’s willingness to remain with Spotted Eagle as the Interim

Executive Director while we search for an Executive Director. We congratulate Dr. Kroupa on a job well

done and wish him every success in his new endeavors.

The Board of Directors also announces a search for an Executive Director and is accepting applications

for this position. To learn more about the position or to apply, please refer to the following documents:

Job Posting: Please see the Spotted Eagle, Inc. website.

Job Description: Please see the Spotted Eagle, Inc. website.

Qualified candidates should email their cover letter and resume to careers@spottedeagle.org.

About Spotted Eagle, Inc.

Spotted Eagle empowers the American Indian community in Southeastern Wisconsin through educational

preparedness, ​workforce readiness, and career advancement services. Spotted Eagle is located at 6767

West Greenfield Avenue LL2, West Allis, WI 53214 (lower level of the Tri-City Bank building). The phone

number is (414) 342-0700, and the website is www.spottedeagle.org.
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